
To: david.wildstein@gmail.com
From: Paul Nunziato <pnunziato@papba.org>
To: "dwildstein@gmail.com" <dwildstein@gmail.com>
Received(Date): Mon, 25 Nov 2013 16:51:53 -0500
Subject: Fwd: 
Port Authority Police Benevolent Associatio7.docx
ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Egbert <REgbert@papba.org>
Date: November 25, 2013 at 4:34:11 PM EST
To: Paul Nunziato <pnunziato@papba.org>
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Port Authority Police Benevolent Association 
611 Palisade Ave., Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 
 
November 25, 2013                                  Contact: Bobby Egbert 
               201-871-2100 
                                                                                       regbert@papba.org 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

“A Comment by Paul Nunziato, President of the Port 
Authority Police Benevolent Association, Regarding 

September’s George Washington Bridge Lane Closures.” 
 
 
 

 “The Port Authority’s attempt to be fair to all New Jersey 
commuters and not just a select group was admirable. Unfortunately 
the agency did not communicate its intentions effectively. The Port 
Authority PBA has always engaged senior Port Authority executives 
on security and safety issues and will continue to do so.” 
 

END 
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